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Hello, 

My name is McKenna Coulter, and I reside at Sona Lofts located at 6675 W National Ave in
West Allis. This apartment complex is located directly next to Ope Brewing Company. 

I understand that I am writing to you late, however notice of this public hearing was not given
until I arrived home around 6:50pm today September, 19. I attempted to attend the public
hearing held at 7, however I arrived late and missed the opportunity to share my opinion on
this topic. 

The noise at Ope Brewing has been very loud and disruptive all summer. Most nights they are
playing music well past 10:30 pm and is so loud, I can still hear the music through noise
cancelling headphones that I have resorted to wearing in order to try and sleep while their
music continues to play. I work early hours, usually leaving around 5:30 am and not
returning home until 6 pm most days. I am tired and would like to fall asleep earlier than 11
pm most nights. It is not fair that they keep me up every single night of the week. Our patio
door and windows could not be open all summer, and continues to this day due to how loud it
is. 

I have tried contacting our property management, the bar itself, and the city of West Allis non-
emergency line. When contacting the bar itself, no one answers the phone. The police could
not take action until it was past 10 pm. 

I do not think noise levels should be allowed to be as loud as they are and as late as they are
currently playing them. I believe by 9 pm levels should be drastically reduced outside in order
to be courteous to their neighbors who are not partying at the bar on a weeknight. 

Please do not extend their noise ordinance hours and let them continue playing music at such
loud volumes. 

Thank you, 
Mckenna Coulter




